
Testimony of Jenifer Schramm in support of HB 3681 
 
We need the three bills in this session’s transmission package (HB 3681, HB 3336 and HB 
3628) to beef up our power provision system and improve energy reliability, building for the 
future. Please pass HB 3681, Electricity Transmission Permitting. 
 


